July 15, 2010

Kindred |

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing with regard to the excellent service and results provided by The Medicus Firm for our
Western Region. We have had quick activity & success with several searches in California and Arizona.
We have several more projects we will be initiating soon with The Medicus Firm due to the quality of
candidates and the direct, honest feedback provided to the practices we assist. Their representatives
are very knowledgeable regarding all recruitment issues, and have given very good advice to all of our
locations with regard to having a process that is set up for success.

I have also been very pleased with the way they match up groups and candidates culturally. We have
varied backgrounds with the groups we work with, and the matches made have been excellent.

I would recommend The Medicus Firm to anyone who wishes professional representation, quality
physicians placed, and a very reasonable cost structure. They have heen excellent to work with, and |
intend on continuing our relationship for a long time.

Sincerely,
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Paul Eiseman,

Vice President Business Development/Physician Relations
Kindred Healthcare
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Louisville, KY 40202
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